
Spring Workshop – 2020       

COVID-19 

 

March 16, 2020 

 

After discussions with the Board and the Presenters, the Executive feels that it would be irresponsible to 

continue the Spring Workshops dated March 23, 2020 to March 30, 2020 as scheduled due to the concerns 

surrounding COVID-19.    

Being that the Election portion of the workshop will be vitally important in the coming months, we also feel 

that this workshop should still go ahead with alterations. 

While not ideal, the presenters from Advisory Services have been kind enough to change the format of the 

elections portion of the workshop to a live webinar.  The Dealing with Difficult Conversations portion will 

be postponed and combined with another workshop after the COVID-19 situation has passed. 

 

Details on how to participate in the Elections workshop will be released, along with the slideshow, as soon 

as it is available. A statement regarding refunds/credits will be forthcoming.   

 

Barry Hvidston 

Workshop Committee  

 

 

http://umaas.ca/

